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Landlords are  
Responsible 
FOR ENSURING 
THEIR RESIDENTS 
HAVE WORKING 
SMOKE ALARMS

Residents are  
Responsible 
FOR MAKING  
SURE THEIR SMOKE 
ALARMS REMAIN 
WORKING

Smoke Alarm Responsibility



Don’t know if your smoke alarm
is less than ten years old?

IF THERE’S NO DATE,
REPLACE IT ANYWAY!

LOOK ON THE
SMOKE ALARM
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Smoke Alarms older than 10 years

Smoke alarms save lives.

MAY NO LONGER
WORK RELIABLY

BUT ONLY IF THEY WORK!



ON EVERY LEVEL OF THE HOME
INSIDE EACH BEDROOM, AND  

OUTSIDE EACH SLEEPING AREA
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Smoke alarms should be installed



Did you know your 
Smoke Alarm could be 

OUT OF DATE?

If it’s more than 
ten years old
REPLACE IT!
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Arm your  
home against 
fire with new  
Smoke Alarms
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This Small Change can Save Lives.


